
18th July 2025 

Reception News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Reception  
This week we have been practising our counting and solving number problems with numbers 
up to 20. We had great fun making our own paper using old paper from our classrooms. 

Caring for our planet 

Phonics 
Click on the pictures to practise your sounds and word reading at home. 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/NPWL845Y/lzrc9M7I
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/hxDVwnw2/qhQGalhj
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/wfj7340k/riRyD62v


Activities to do during the summer break 

Literacy  
Visit your local library and give your child time 
to explore books. 
 
 
 
 
 
Read daily to your child.  
 
 
 
 
Encourage your child to write a diary. They can 
write sentences about what they do each day 
and draw pictures. 
 
 
 

Maths 
Count with your child to at least 20 and back. 

 
Read numbers in the environment.  
This will help your child to                        
recognise numbers.  
 
 
 
 
Look for shapes in the environment.  
Make pictures using 2D shapes.  

 
Talk about the different times of the day and your 
daily routine.  
 
 
 
 
 

Word Aware 
Teach your child one new word each day.           
Click on the picture to watch a video about 
how to help your child learn new words.                            

Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
Sing nursery rhymes with your child and make up 
actions together.  
 
 
 
Click on the picture below to find out about the 
benefits of singing nursery rhymes with your 
child.  
    
 

Messages  
The children finish on Tuesday 22nd July at 
1.30pm. 
 
The children return to school on Wednesday 
3rd September at 8.50am ready to start at 
9am.  

https://speechandlanguage.org.uk/help-for-families/resource-library-for-families/help-your-child-learn-new-words/
https://www.bbc.co.uk/tiny-happy-people/articles/zdsyf82
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1NXZnhLCzJo

